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Status of Motions Passed by Academic Senate 

• Faculty-Friendly IT Interface (2/21/13) 
 
Upcoming Meetings between Senate Leadership and Administrators 

• Senate Chair and Vice Chancellor (1/24) 
o Senate and Academic Planning 
o Dean representation on Senate committees 
o Status of developmental education proposals 
o Higher Learning Commission presentations at Senate 
o Progress with online degree change of status 
o Orphan courses and programs 

• Senate Leadership and Cabinet (1/27) 
o Senate attendance (10/24/13 motion) 
o Classroom teaching by exempt administrators (5/23/13 motion) 
o Quality of life survey (12/12/13 motion) 

 
Senate Leadership Representation on College Administrative Services Council 

• CASC meetings were suspended in fall 2013 with the announcement of 
Clarence Brantley’s retirement. 

• Leadership representatives do stand ready to serve when meetings resume. 
 
New Employees and Senate Orientation 

• Four Auburn Hills and two Southeast faculty have volunteered to 
brainstorm and plan a meet-and-greet for new and recent employees. 

• Other interested parties should contact the Senate chair. 
 
President and Dean Searches 

• John Mousty (campus chair) will serve on the Auburn Hills president search 
committee. 

• Academic dean search process: 
o Positions posted by end of January. 
o List of faculty volunteers compiled and forwarded to Vice Chancellor by 

beginning of February. 
o Names selected by committees submitted to Board of Trustees for approval in 

April or May. 


